
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Friday 16th November 

 News this week: 
Horsford Parish Council Hi-Viz Jackets 
We would like to say a huge thank you to Horsford Parish Council who 
have kindly supplied every child that attends Horsford Primary School 
with a hi-viz jacket to walk to and from school with. The jacket is for 
your child to keep during their time with us. If they out grow their 
jacket please return it and we will provide them with a new one in a 
bigger size.  

 
 
School council 
Apologies to Isabelle Abbott for naming her incorrectly in last week’s 
newsletter. School council met again this week and have shortlisted a 
selection of ideas for merit awards. We will let you know how the 
classes vote! 
 
Care Packages 
Thank you to everyone who donated an item or two for the care 
packages to be sent off to our serving troops. We managed to put 
together 5 care packages from the class donations.  Special thanks go 
to Sam and Ruby Lacey, Macey Dunmow and Jake Cooke who spent 
time decorating their box and filling it with festive items increasing the 
number of boxes to be posted to 11. The class to win the extra break 
time is 3/4 P. 
 
New PTA chair 
We are pleased to say we elected a new chair for the PTA at last 
Monday’s meeting. Lauren Blackwell, who has a child in Reception, was 
unanimously voted in as chair. Cassie and Chloe Green will hand over 
the reins to Lauren at the end of this term. We are looking forward to 
continuing the fundraising efforts they achieved over the past 18 
months.  
 
Y6 Kingswood residential 
The children had a wonderful time when they visited Kingswood at 
Overstrand Hall last week. A lot of fears were overcome and their team 
building skills have improved tremendously. Thank you to the staff for 
giving up their time to give the children this amazing experience. 

 
Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Mrs Palmer 

Diary Dates 
Monday 19th November 
Strength to strength parent group at Holt 
Road with Natalie Brown (1-3pm) 
 
Tuesday 20th November 
 
Wednesday 21st November 
 
Thursday 22nd November 
Year 6 STEM day at Aviation Academy 
 
Friday 23rd November 
Y2 multiskills at HHS (morning only) 

Christmas dates for your diary – parents 
are invited to the events in purple 

 
Friday 30th November 
Christmas Fayre at Mill Lane – 2-4.30pm 
Monday 10th December 
Year 3/4 Christmas Production at Mill Lane – 
2pm and 6pm 
Tuesday 11th December 
Year 5/6 Carol Service at Horsford Church – 
11am  
Wednesday 12th December 
Year 3-6 Rocksteady Concert at Mill Lane – 
9am 
Reception Christmas Production at Holt Road 
– 9.30am and 2pm 
Thursday 13th December 
Christmas Lunch (needs to be ordered) 
Friday 14th December 
Year 3/4 Christmas Around the World 
Monday 17th December 
Year 1/2 Carols at Holt Road – 9am 
Year 5/6 WW1 exhibition – open all day in 
Mill Lane hall 
Whole school carol service at Horsford 
Church – 4-5pm 



 

Club Noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road  

and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday   

Tuesday Gymnastics Singing 

Wednesday   

Thursday Mindfulness colouring Street Dance 
Lego 

Friday   

ATTENDANCE WINNERS: 

Position Class Attendance % 
this week 

1st White Rabbit 99.54 

2nd 56J 98.55 

3rd Stickman 98.41 

4th  34P 98.21 

5th Tabby McTat 97.22 

6th Cheshire Cat 96.62 

7th 56B 96.3 

8th 34F 95.93 

9th  56M 94.2 

10th Zog 92.31 

11th  34S 90.8 

Congratulations……. 
Well done to the following children for being awarded a 

celebration certificate this week: 
 

Week beg: 12th November 2018 
Amber Johnson, Maisie Lewin, Jakob Fountain, Millie 
Tink, William Baker, Ava Burnett, Olivia Draper, Toby 
Jones, Skye Cooper, Hayden Chapman, Ruby Lacey, 
Oliver Elder-Myhil, Ruby Clapp and Lola-Mai Evans.  

Collective Worship 
Our value this half term is Koinonia (Fellowship) 

In Open the Book today we heard the next part of the 
story from the Old Testament about Moses. The 

Israelites had been allowed to leave Egypt, where they 
had been slaves. They had crossed the Red Sea and had 

been walking for a long time. They were fed up and 
were complaining a lot. They complained about being 
hungry and thirsty. God told Moses to tap a rock with 

his special stick. As soon as he did that, water came out 
of the rock. God also sent quails for the Israelites to eat 
and sent a type of food called manna, which appeared 
on the ground each morning. The people didn't know 
where they were going so God sent a cloud to guide 

them during the day and a light at night. He led them to 
the edge of Egypt and they could see the Promised Land 

ahead. 
This story teaches us that sometimes we may be 

uncomfortable and may even complain about it but 
often people provide things to help us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA News 
We are asking for items for our Christmas tombola. 
Please send them in to either office as soon as you 

can. Thank you. 
Future PTA events 

Friday 30th November 
Christmas Fayre 

2.30-4pm 
Mill Lane site 

 
Wednesday 5th December 

Mill Lane disco for Years 3-6 
6-8pm - £2 entry fee  

Tuck shop available – items from 30p 
Glow sticks/neon face paints available too 

 
Friday 7th December 

Holt Road discos 
Years R and 1 – 4.30-6pm 
Years 1 and 2 – 6-7.30pm 

£2 entry fee in advance via the office which 
includes drink and snack 

Tuck shop available – items 30p 
 

Monday 17th December 
Year 1 and 2 Carols 
9am at Holt Road 

 
 
 

House Points 
This week:                              Overall: 

Blickling - 247                              Blickling - 17  
Sandringham - 314                 Sandringham - 17 

Holkham - 318                            Holkham - 23 
Felbrigg - 275                                Felbrigg - 13 

 


